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A message from Mrs Robinson 

I'm pleased to say that the children have settled in beautifully 

and Haxby Road is a hive of learning and playing activity.  

This year our topics all take on a Disney theme. This half term 

our whole school topic is ‘Be our Guest’. Next week we will share 

more information with you about your children’s learning, 

including their knowledge organiser.  

All of our classes are named after famous streets in York. Soon 

your child will be visiting their street name and learning 

about the cultural of York. 

Have a lovely weekend 
Mrs Robinson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

Our School Target is 97% This 

week our attendance was: 93.76% 

Nursery: 91.54% 

RCW: 96.13% 

RNS: 86.78% 

Year 1: 96.64% 

Year 2: 92.52% 

Year 3: 98.37% 

Year 4: 87.64% 

Year 5: 96.38% 

Year 6: 93.60% 

The winning class is…Gillygate 

3CM 

Our School Vision 

“Learn, Grow and 

Aspire Together.” 

Languages Day 

Monday 26th September 

We will be celebrating Languages Day on Monday 26th 

September across school. 

 Children will be taking part in exciting and fun activities 

linked to languages around the world. 

Children will be having an international themed lunch. You 

may want to include a food from another country in your 

packed lunches that day too!  

 

 

After School Club 

Provision 

 

Please be reminded that all 

After School Club booking 

must be made by 

parents/carers at least 7 

days in advance.  

Payment must be made at 

the time of booking or the 

booking will be cancelled by 

the system and this means 

your child will be unable to 

attend the provision.  

These procedures are in 

place to enable us to 

provide the correct adult to 

child ratio and provide a 

safe and secure 

environment. 

Thank you for your 

understanding. 

 

On time, everyday! 

This year we continue to work hard on improving 

our attendance and punctuality. Thank you to all of 

our families who have be able to get their children to 

school on time. Please can I remind parents and 

carers to come to school at 8.40am so children can 

be ready to start learning at 8.50am – this is when  

phonics and guided reading take places across 

school. It is vital that your child is on time, as 

valuable learning is lost through being late. If you 

are finding it difficult, please speak to Mr Smart. He 

is there to support you. 


